Pride Committee Report

The Committee has already met several times this year: January 8, February 6 and March 6.

We discussed the next steps to be taken for Capital Pride and how to go about recruiting more members into the Committee. We also began working on regional events.

The Committee made a donation to the Ten Oaks Bowl-A-Thon and to the Bureau régional d'action sida (BRAS) dinner seminar where a gay refugee was invited to speak about life in his country.

We are getting ready for Capital Pride: coordination, shirt purchases, DJ, food, etc. As well, the Committee is preparing a Pride video and launching a volunteer recruitment campaign.

We attended a presentation on mental health for the trans community at the Royal Ottawa Mental Health Centre on March 21.

More meetings will be held in the months ahead.